
Cleveland Grove Utility Improvement Project 
Individual services to be connected to the new water main 

Wednesday, April 29 through Friday, May 1, 2020 
 

 
 

Beginning Wednesday, April 29 through Friday, May 1, crews will connect individual water services to 
the new water main.  Your water will be shut off one time (typically no longer than 30 minutes but 
may be up to 2 hours) while crews make the connection to your water meter.  The shut-off will 
occur between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m.  Crews will make every effort to contact you just prior to shutting off 
your water. You will NOT need to boil your water when the water connection is complete.   
 
This WATER SHUT-OFF is for potable water service only and is addressed to and affects the 
following: 
 

• 1311, 1321 and 1331 Kentucky Avenue 
• 3500, 3501, 3511, 3526, 3532, 3540, 3548, 3556, 3557 and 3573 

          Patrick Avenue 
 

Questions? Need more information?  If you have any questions about this notice, please contact Cella 
Molnar & Associates, Inc. at (239) 337-1071 or email to thayden@cella.cc. 
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